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October 12, 2011
Good Day to All,

If you missed our meeting this past Sunday, you missed a great time! You also missed a lot of
information! First, let’s not forget Oktoberfest this coming Sunday, 10/16/11. It is at Wilson
Bank & Trust at 623 West Main Street in Lebanon. There are always a ton of cars at this show;
so the more judges we have, the quicker we can get the job done!

We have a trip scheduled to Southern Manor on Thursday, 10/20/11. This is always a fun trip. I
have heard members say that they got as much pleasure from giving the residents rides as the
residents got from receiving the rides. Help create memories on that day. Lunch will be served
at 12 noon. The rides will take place after lunch. Please contact Valerie Edwards at 615-444-
7315 if you plan to attend. She needs a head count for lunch.

The new Lift has arrived! We plan to start installation on Saturday, 10/22/11. Please be at the
Garage at 1:00 p.m. We will get as much done as we can that day. Then we will finish the day
with a Fish Fry. Even if you can’t be there to help with the installation, please be at the Garage
at 5:30 p.m. We will be needing plenty of desserts to go with the fish fry, so bring it on!!!

We have set the date for our Thanksgiving Dinner. It will be on 11/19/11 at 6:00 p.m. at the
Garage. This will be another chance to make use of our wonderful new kitchen! The Club will
provide the meat, but please bring all those delicious sides and desserts that go with the turkey!

[ know it sounds like all we do is talk about food; but, folks, it is that time of year! Our
Christmas Dinner will be on 12/10/11, again at 6:00 p.m. It will also be at the Garage. This time
it will be catered, so all you have to do is be there and be hungry! The dress will be casual. If
you would like to help decorate the Garage, be there about 9:00 a.m. on 12/10/11.

We will be electing the Board Members and Officers for the coming year at our November
Meeting on 11/13/11. Billy Harrell is the Chairman of the Nominating Committee. Please
contact him at 615-896-4608 or email him at william.harrell2009(@comcast.net if you have
someone you wish to nominate. Please let him know by 11/9/11.

That’s it for now. Hope to see you on Sunday!

Betty



